February 15, 2011

Dr. Luvelle Brown, Superintendant
Ithaca City School District

400 Lake Street
Ithaca NY 14850

Dear Dr. Brown,

It was a pleasure to see you again at the recent IPEI reception this week and to learn that you are committed to cooperative ventures with other community organizations.

As a soon-to-be member of the Ithaca Rotary Club, you will find a warm welcome from this amazing organization, where everyone is given the opportunity to serve others.  

One of our international projects is called Books for the World. This project was started by a group of Rotarians in Houston who came upon thousands of discarded school textbooks in the landfill. They have created a system of moving unwanted children’s books (and medical textbooks) from communities around the United States to countries where children have little access to any kind of book.

Our club’s first project happened in the fall of 2010, when we purchased 2,000 childen’s books at ten cents each at the Friends of the Library booksale. These books filled 24 cartons, which made up one pallet of books. The pallet is then collected gratis by a trucker and moved down to Houston, and from there by container ship to any number of sites such as South Africa, and Latin America. 

Our second project is now underway. We are collecting used medical textbooks from area doctors and nurses in conjunction with the Cayuga Medical Center. 

Our third project will be to repeat our success with the Friends of the Library at their May Spring booksale.

What I hope for is a project number four in which we collect used elementary and secondary textbooks from the Ithaca City School District (and other nearby school districts) and get them to children where they will make a significant difference in their lives.
I am enclosing a brief summary of the Books for the World project. The minimum commitment is to be able to fill 24 cartons of books or multiples thereof. I can foresee that this may be a project that is repeated each year.

I do understand that there may regulations or policies governing the disposal of school textbooks, but I am optimistic that we can find a way to make this work. Please do let me know what the next steps would be to get this underway. 

Sincerely,

Janet Steiner

Books for the World Coordinator

Ithaca Rotary Club
jes14850@gmail.com
607 273 0882
c:
Joanne Lamoureux, President, Ithaca Rotary Club


Dr. Judith Pastel, member, Ithaca Rotary Club
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